
 

 

 
 
Friday 2 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Spring Term – Principal’s Roundup - 5 
 
Another great week here at Caister Academy, I wanted to highlight the following: 
 

• Year 7 started singing their new song – Waka Waka (This Time for Africa) by Shakira in 
assembly this week.  Staff and students found it hard not to dance at the same time. 

• Massive congratulations to our Year 8 netball team who secured a huge win of 18-2 against 
Venture Academy.  Students were praised during assembly and a confetti cannon set off to 
celebrate their impressive win.  

• To mark Childrens Mental Health Week next week, Kooth will be running assemblies for all 
year groups. To find out more about this free, safe, and anonymous mental health service 
please visit kooth.com. 

• Updated anti-bullying ambassador training has taken place, with more students than ever 
volunteering to carry out this important role within our school community. 

• A special well done to our best attending form groups so far: 
First place – 11DMC (98.3%) 
Second place – 7DMI (96.0%) 
Third place – 7RHA (94.6%) 

• And to the form groups with the highest rewards this week: 
First place – 10MMA  
Second place – 10VSA 
Third place – 8DRU 

 
Reminders for next week and beyond:  
 

• Tuesday 6 February: 
o Safer Internet Day 
o Caister Academy Year 7 netball team play away to Venture Academy 
o Year 10 National Youth Dance Company Workshop 

• Tuesday 13 February 
o Year 9 Vaccinations 
o Caister Academy Year 8 and 9 netball team play at home to Cliff Park 

• Thursday 15 February – Year 10 RE Drop Down Day 

• Friday 16 February: 
o Year 9 Social Magistrates Workshop 
o School closes for half term 

• Monday 26 February – Students return to school for Spring 2 
 

https://www.kooth.com/
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Thank you for your continued support, I look forward to writing to you again next week.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Helen Seath  
Principal  
 

 


